Knife Harry Hole
Recognizing the habit ways to get this books knife harry hole is additionally
useful. You have remained in right site to begin getting this info. get the
knife harry hole partner that we present here and check out the link.
You could buy lead knife harry hole or acquire it as soon as feasible. You
could speedily download this knife harry hole after getting deal. So, next you
require the ebook swiftly, you can straight get it. Its fittingly totally
simple and hence fats, isnt it? You have to favor to in this impression

The Jealousy Man Jo Nesbo 2022-08-04 **THE NO.1 SUNDAY TIMES BESTSELLING
AUTHOR** Murder. Assassination. Revenge. Discover the first short story
collection from the King of Scandi Crime. Meet a detective on the trail of a
man suspected of murdering his twin; a hired assassin facing his greatest
adversary; and two passengers meeting by chance on a plane, spelling romance or
something far more sinister. In his first ever collection of short stories,
this master of crime delivers a gripping, edge-of-your seat read that you won't
be able to put down. *JO NESBO HAS SOLD OVER 50 MILLION BOOKS WORLDWIDE* PRAISE
FOR JO NESBO: 'A storyteller with few equals' Daily Express 'The king of
Scandicrime' Financial Times 'Deliciously dark' Heat 'Nightmare-inducing and
terrific' The Times READERS LOVE JO NESBO: ***** 'Intriguing, mysterious, full
of suspense' Netgalley reader ***** 'To say I couldn't put it down is an
understatement...' Netgalley reader ***** 'A great read with plenty of twists
and surprises' Netgalley read
The Fall of Arthur John Ronald Reuel Tolkien 2013 The beloved author of the
high fantasy works The Hobbit and The Lord of the Rings delves into the legend
of King Arthur in an epic, but unfinished, poem written in Old English
alliterative meter.
Knife Jo Nesbo 2020-01-23 Featured in The Times top ten crime novels of the
decade **THE No.1 SUNDAY TIMES BESTSELLER** 'This is the king of Norwegian
crime on top form' Observer HARRY HOLE'S DEADLIEST ENEMY IS BACK... AND OUT FOR
BLOOD Harry is in a bad place: Rakel has left him, he's working cold cases and
notorious murderer Svein Finne is back on the streets. THE FIRST KILLER HARRY
PUT BEHIND BARS IS OUT TO GET HIM. Harry is responsible for the many years
Finne spent in prison but now he's free and ready to pick up where he left off.
A MAN LIKE HARRY BETTER WATCH HIS BACK. When Harry wakes up with blood on his
hands, and no memory of what he did the night before, he knows everything is
only going to get worse... *JO NESBO HAS SOLD OVER 45 MILLION BOOKS WORLDWIDE*
'Nesbo, sharp-witted as ever, keeps the complex, burnished narrative...a knifeedge... Nesbo remains the king of Scandinavian noir' Evening Standard
The Snowman Jo Nesbø 2010 The night the first snow falls a young boy wakes to
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find his mother gone. He walks through the silent house, but finds only wet
footprints on the stairs. In the garden looms a solitary figure: a snowman
bathed in cold moonlight, its black eyes glaring up at the bedroom windows.
Round its neck is his mother's pink scarf.
The Redeemer Jo Nesbo 2013-05-21 INTERNATIONAL BESTSELLER • Inspector Harry
Hole pursues an assassin bent on revenge in this “fast-and-furious” installment
(The New York Times Book Review) of the bestselling series. Shots ring out at a
Salvation Army Christmas concert in Oslo, leaving one of the singers dead in
the street. The trail will lead Harry Hole, Oslo’s best investigator and worst
civil servant, deep into the darkest corners of the city and, eventually, to
Croatia. An assassin forged in the war-torn region has been brought to Oslo to
settle an old debt. As the police circle in, the killer becomes increasingly
desperate and the danger mounts for Harry and his colleagues.
Headhunters Jo Nesbo 2011-09-06 INTERNATIONAL BESTSELLER • A funny, dark, and
twisted caper worthy of Quentin Tarantino and the Coen brothers—about an
aspiring art thief and the target who’s about to destroy his life. “If you
don’t know Nesbø, it’s time to get with it.” —USA Today Roger Brown is a
corporate headhunter, and he’s a master of his profession. But one career
simply can’t support his luxurious lifestyle and his wife’s fledgling art
gallery. At an art opening one night he meets Clas Greve, who is not only the
perfect candidate for a major CEO job, but also, perhaps, the answer to his
financial woes: Greve just so happens to mention that he owns a priceless Peter
Paul Rubens painting that’s been lost since World War II—and Roger Brown just
so happens to dabble in art theft. But when he breaks into Greve’s apartment,
he finds more than just the painting. And Clas Greve may turn out to be the
worst thing that’s ever happened to Roger Brown.
Knife Jo Nesbö 2020-01-23 Harry Hole faces a deadly foe in the new thriller
from Sunday Times number one bestseller Jo Nesbo. 'Nesbo is one of the best
thriller writers on the planet' Daily Express HARRY HOLE IS ABOUT TO FACE HIS
DARKEST CASE YET. Harry is in a bad place: Rakel has left him, he's working
cold cases and notorious rapist and murderer Svein Finne is back on the
streets. THE FIRST KILLER HARRY PUT BEHIND BARS IS OUT TO GET HIM. Harry is
responsible for the many years Finne spent in prison but now he's free and
ready to pick up where he left off. A MAN LIKE HARRY BETTER WATCH HIS BACK.
When Harry wakes up with blood on his hands, and no memory of what he did the
night before, he knows everything is only going to get worse...
The Kingdom Jo Nesbo 2021-04-29 Jo Nesbo, author of the number one bestselling
Harry Hole series, is back with a tense and atmospheric thriller about two
brothers bound together by dark secrets. When Roy and Carl's parents die
suddenly, sixteen-year-old Roy is left as protector to his impulsive younger
brother. But when Carl decides to travel the world in search of his fortune,
Roy stays behind in their sleepy village, satisfied with his peaceful life as a
mechanic. Some years later, Carl returns with his charismatic new wife, Shannon
- an architect. They are full of exciting plans to build a spa hotel on their
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family land. Carl wants not only to make the brothers rich but the rest of the
village, too. It's only a matter of time before what begins as a jubilant
homecoming sparks off a series of events that threaten to derail everything Roy
holds dear, as long-buried family secrets begin to rise to the surface... The
Kingdom is a simmering and complex thriller full of unexpected twists,
devastating family legacies and an ever growing body count. *JO NESBO HAS SOLD
OVER 45 MILLION BOOKS WORLDWIDE*
The Jealousy Man and Other Stories Jo Nesbo 2021-10-05 A veritable crime
lover’s delight from a true master of mystery and suspense. Experience the #1
New York Times best-selling author as never before in this dark and thrilling
short story collection that takes us on a journey of twisted minds and vengeful
hearts. Jo Nesbø is known the world over as a consummate mystery/thriller
writer. Famed for his deft characterization, hair-raising suspense and shocking
twists, Nesbø’s dexterity with the dark corners of the human heart is on full
display in these inventive and enthralling stories. A detective with a nose for
jealousy is on the trail of a man suspected of murdering his twin; a bereaved
father must decide whether vengeance has a place in the new world order after a
pandemic brings about the collapse of society; a garbage man fresh off a bender
tries to piece together what happened the night before; a hired assassin
matches wits against his greatest adversary in a dangerous game for survival;
and an instantly electric connection between passengers on a flight to London
may spell romance, or something more sinister. With Nesbø's characteristic gift
for outstanding atmosphere and gut-wrenching revelations, The Jealousy Man
confirms that he is at the peak of his abilities.
Phantom Jo Nesbo 2012-10-02 INTERNATIONAL BESTSELLER • An “addictive pageturner” (Los Angeles Times)—Inspector Harry Hole attempts to exonerate his
would-be son Oleg in this installment of the New York Times bestselling series.
When Harry Hole moved to Hong Kong, he thought he was escaping the traumas of
his life in Oslo and his career as a detective for good. But now, the
unthinkable has happened—Oleg, the boy he helped raise, has been arrested for
killing a man. Harry can't believe that Oleg is a murderer, so he returns to
hunt down the real killer. Although he's off the police force, he still has a
case to solve that will send him into the depths of the city’s drug culture,
where a shockingly deadly new street drug is gaining popularity. This most
personal of investigations will force Harry to confront his past and the
wrenching truth about Oleg and himself.
Police Jo Nesbo 2013-10-15 INTERNATIONAL BESTSELLER • In this “invigorating
must-read” installment (Newsweek) of the New York Times bestselling series,
Inspector Harry Hole investigates a serial killer targeting Oslo’s police
officers. For years, detective Harry Hole has been at the center of every major
criminal investigation in Oslo. His brilliant insights and dedication to his
job have saved countless lives over the years. But as the killer grows
increasingly bold and the media reaction increasingly hysterical, the detective
is nowhere to be found. This time, when those he loves and values most are
facing terrible danger, Harry is in no position to protect anyone—least of all
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himself.
New Harry Hole Thriller Jo Nesbo 2019-06-11 HARRY HOLE IS BACK! READ THE
OPENING CHAPTERS OF THE BLISTERING NEW THRILLER KNIFE FROM THE NUMBER 1
BESTSELLING AUTHOR OF THE SNOWMAN AND THE THIRST AHEAD OF PUBLICATION. 'Nesbo
is one of the best thriller writers on the planet' Daily Express HARRY HOLE IS
ABOUT TO FACE HIS DARKEST CASE YET. Harry is in a bad place: Rakel has left
him, he’s working cold cases and notorious rapist and murderer Svein Finne is
back on the streets. THE FIRST KILLER HARRY PUT BEHIND BARS IS OUT TO GET HIM.
Harry is responsible for the many years Finne spent in prison but now he’s free
and ready to pick up where he left off. A MAN LIKE HARRY BETTER WATCH HIS BACK.
When Harry wakes up with blood on his hands, and no memory of what he did the
night before, he knows everything is only going to get worse . . . *JO NESBO
HAS SOLD OVER 40 MILLION BOOKS WORLDWIDE* The phenomenal twelfth instalment in
Jo Nesbo’s internationally bestselling crime fiction series.
The Son Jo Nesbo 2014-05-13 INTERNATIONAL BESTSELLER • From the author of the
bestselling Harry Hole series comes an electrifying tale of vengeance set amid
Oslo's brutal hierarchy of corruption. “The crime author of the moment.”—The
New York Times Book Review Sonny Lofthus has been in prison for almost half his
life: serving time for crimes he didn't commit. In exchange, he gets an
uninterrupted supply of heroin—and a stream of fellow prisoners seeking out his
Buddha-like absolution. Years earlier Sonny’s father, a corrupt cop, took his
own life rather than face exposure. Now Sonny is the center of a vortex of
corruption: prison staff, police, lawyers, a desperate priest—all of them
focused on keeping him stoned and jailed. When Sonny discovers a shocking truth
about his father’s suicide, he makes a brilliant escape and begins hunting down
the people responsible for his and his father’s demise. But he's also being
hunted, and by enemies too many to count. Two questions remain: who will get to
him first, and what will he do when he’s cornered?
Nemesis Jo Nesbo 2010-12-17 Grainy CCTV footage shows a man walking into a bank
and putting a gun to a cashier's head. He tells her to count to twenty-five.
When he doesn't get his money in time, she is executed. Detective Harry Hole is
assigned to the case. While Harry's girlfriend is away in Russia, an old flame
gets in touch. He goes to dinner at her house and wakes up at home with no
memory of the past twelve hours. The same morning the girl is found shot dead
in her bed. Harry begins to receive threatening e-mails. Is someone trying to
frame him for this unexplained death? Meanwhile the bank robberies continue
with unparalleled savagery. Gripping and surprising, Nemesis is the new
thriller by one of the biggest stars of Scandinavian crime fiction.
Nemesis Jo Nesbo 2009-01-20 WINNER OF THE WILLIAM NYGAARD BURSARY FINALIST FOR
THE EDGAR AWARD FOR BEST NOVEL FINALIST FOR THE MACAVITY AWARD FOR BEST MYSTERY
NOVEL The fourth installment of the Harry Hole series returns with another
pulse-racing thriller. Grainy CCTV footage shows a man walking into a bank and
putting a gun to a cashier’s head. He tells her to count to twenty-five. When
he doesn’t get his money in time, she is executed. Detective Harry Hole is
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assigned to the case. While Harry’s girlfriend is away in Russia, an old flame
gets in touch. He goes to dinner at her house and wakes up at home with no
memory of the past twelve hours. The same morning the girl is found shot dead
in her bed. Harry begins to receive threatening e-mails. Is someone trying to
frame him for this unexplained death? Meanwhile the bank robberies continue
with unparalleled savagery.
Death Deserved Thomas Enger 2020-01-31 Police officer Alexander Blix and
celebrity blogger Emma Ramm join forces to track down a serial killer with a
thirst for attention and high-profile murders, in the first episode of a
gripping new Nordic Noir series... 'Grim, gory and filled with plenty of dark
twists ... There's definitely a Scandinavian chill in the air with this
fascinating read that loses none of its terror and fun in translation' Scottish
Sun 'A clever, gripping crime novel with personality, flair, and heart' Crime
by the Book 'An exercise in literary tag-teaming from two of Norway's biggest
crime writers with a bold new take on the serial-killer-as-twisted-artist ...
the start of a series with potential' Sunday Times ________________ Oslo, 2018.
Former long-distance runner Sonja NordstrØm never shows at the launch of her
controversial autobiography, Always Number One. When celebrity blogger Emma
Ramm visits NordstrØm's home later that day, she finds the door unlocked and
signs of a struggle inside. A bib with the number 'one' has been pinned to the
TV. Police officer Alexander Blix is appointed to head up the missing-persons
investigation, but he still bears the emotional scars of a hostage situation
nineteen years earlier, when he killed the father of a five-year-old girl.
Traces of NordstrØm soon show up at different locations, but the appearance of
the clues appear to be carefully calculated ... evidence of a bigger picture
that he's just not seeing... Blix and Ramm soon join forces, determined to find
and stop a merciless killer with a flare for the dramatic, and thirst for
attention. Trouble is, he's just got his first taste of it... ________________
'A stunningly excellent collaboration ... a brutal tale of fame, murder, and
reality TV that gets the pulse racing' Russel McLean 'Everything about this
crime novel sings, the relationship between Blix and Emma, which is complex,
but also the relationship between Blix and Fosse and Kovic. The past bleeds
into the present and the clever melding of the strands of the story and the
slow reveal of details that propel the story is masterly. This tale often
surprises or shifts in subtle ways that are pleasing and avoid clichÉ. As the
opener for a new series this is a cracker, long live the marriage of Horst and
Enger' New Books Magazine 'Death Deserved is a fast-moving, punchy, serial
killer investigative novel with a whammy of an ending. If this is the first in
the Blix and Ramm series, then here's to many more!' LoveReading
Buried Angels Patricia Gibney 2020-05-26 Bubbles of cold sweat trickled down
Faye’s spine. The hole wasn’t empty. Before she could turn and run, she caught
the two sightless eyes staring up at her. Only then did she scream. When Faye
Baker discovers a fragile child’s skull behind the walls of her new home,
Detective Lottie Parker is called to investigate. The house has been owned for
years by the family of Faye’s boyfriend Jeff, so when Jeff starts acting
suspiciously, Lottie wonders what he might be hiding… Lottie doesn’t have long
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to dig deeper before a child’s bones are found by eleven-year-old Gavin on
nearby railway tracks. The bones don’t match the small skull behind the walls,
but Lottie can’t ignore the coincidence. Someone out there must be missing
their loved ones and it’s up to her to put right a terrible wrong. Unable to
shake a feeling of foreboding, Lottie goes to speak to Faye, and discovers that
she hasn’t turned up for work. When Faye’s body is found stuffed in the back of
her car, Lottie needs to find out who wanted her to keep quiet. As Lottie hunts
for Faye’s killer, the case takes a darker turn when Gavin goes missing. Faye
and Gavin are connected only by the grisly body parts they discovered. But who
are these little victims and why has their killer come back? Can Lottie find
the answers before another precious life is taken? This thrilling new novel
from bestselling author Patricia Gibney will keep you on the edge of your seat
from beginning to end. If you like Lisa Regan, Robert Dugoni and Rachel Caine,
you’ll love Buried Angels. What everyone is saying about Patricia Gibney:
‘Breathtaking… I was invested in and addicted to this storyline from the very
beginning… Twists and turns, blind alleys and red herrings one after the other.
It was an absolute certain page-turner.’ Goodreads Reviewer, ⭐⭐⭐⭐⭐ ‘AMAZING,
BRILLIANT, THE BEST BOOK I'VE READ IN A LONG LONG TIME!!! It's not often I've
been left speechless after reading a book but this time I was!!!… From the very
start I was gripped and couldn't put it down!!!… If I could have given it ten
stars I would have!!!’ Goodreads Reviewer, ⭐⭐⭐⭐⭐ ‘Hoo boy, can Patricia Gibney
spin a tale!… The opening chapter alone is like a kick to the stomach and from
that moment on, I already knew this was going to be another corker of a book!…
It’s dark, disturbing and heartbreaking.’ Novel Deelights, ⭐⭐⭐⭐⭐ ‘OH WOW what
an addictive page turner!!… Broken Souls is particularly brilliant!! And that
ending… no way did I see that one coming!!… How I cried!!!’ Goodreads reviewer,
⭐⭐⭐⭐⭐ ‘OMG it is a cracking book!!… Patricia Gibney is my favourite author at
the moment and my best find of the year – this book was fantastic and I cannot
recommend it highly enough.’ Donna's Book Blog, ⭐⭐⭐⭐⭐ ‘Dark and gripping… So
many heart-stopping moments that had me holding my breath… Guaranteed to set
your pulse racing. I was totally hooked.’ By the Letter Book Reviews, ⭐⭐⭐⭐⭐
Knife Jo Nesbo 2019-07-09 NEW YORK TIMES BESTSELLER The gripping 12th book in
Jo Nesbo's bestselling crime series, featuring the troubled and fascinating
Oslo detective Harry Hole. Harry Hole has a lot of experience with waking up
hungover. But there's one troubling thing that's different this time: his hands
and clothes are covered with blood. It's a sign that not only is Harry about to
come to face with an old, deadly foe, but also with his darkest personal
challenge yet. A man like Harry better watch his back.
The Redbreast Jo Nesbo 2012-01-03 “An elegant and complex thriller….Harrowingly
beautiful.” —New York Times Book Review “A hugely impressive
achievement—ambitious in scope, and skilled in execution.” —Los Angeles Times
“The Redbreast certainly ranks with the best of current American crime
fiction.” —Washington Post Jo Nesbø, the New York Times bestselling author of
The Snowman, has solidified his spot as one of the most exciting Scandinavian
thriller writer in the crime fiction business. The Redbreast is a fabulous
installment in Nesbø’s tough-as-nails series protagonist, Oslo police detective
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Harry Hole. Detective Harry Hole embarrassed the force, and for his sins he's
been reassigned to mundane surveillance tasks. But while monitoring neo-Nazi
activities in Oslo, Hole is inadvertently drawn into a mystery with deep roots
in Norway's dark past—when members of the nation's government willingly
collaborated with Nazi Germany. More than sixty years later, this black mark
won't wash away, and disgraced old soldiers who once survived a brutal Russian
winter are being murdered, one by one. Now, with only a stained and guilty
conscience to guide him, an angry, alcoholic, error-prone policeman must make
his way safely past the traps and mirrors of a twisted criminal mind. For a
hideous conspiracy is rapidly taking shape around Hole—and Norway's darkest
hour may still be to come.
Knife Jo Nesbo 2020-06-02 INTERNATIONAL BESTSELLER • Brilliant, audaciously
rogue police officer Harry Hole from The Snowman is back and in the throes of a
new, unanticipated rage in this installment of the New York Times bestselling
series—once again hunting the murderer who has haunted his entire career. “I
can’t think of anyone who makes my skin crawl like Nesbo.”—The New York Times
Book Review Harry Hole is not in a good place. Rakel—the only woman he's ever
loved—has ended it with him, permanently. He's been given a chance for a new
start with the Oslo Police but it's in the cold case office, when what he
really wants is to be investigating cases he suspects have ties to Svein Finne,
the serial rapist and murderer who Harry helped put behind bars. And now, Finne
is free after a decade-plus in prison—free, and Harry is certain, unreformed
and ready to take up where he left off. But things will get worse. When Harry
wakes up the morning after a blackout, drunken night with blood that's clearly
not his own on his hands, it's only the very beginning of what will be a waking
nightmare the likes of which even he could never have imagined.
The Snow Leopard Peter Matthiessen 2016-10-18 Part of the Penguin Orange
Collection, a limited-run series of twelve influential and beloved American
classics in a bold series design offering a modern take on the iconic Penguin
paperback Winner of the 2016 AIGA + Design Observer 50 Books | 50 Covers
competition For the seventieth anniversary of Penguin Classics, the Penguin
Orange Collection celebrates the heritage of Penguin’s iconic book design with
twelve influential American literary classics representing the breadth and
diversity of the Penguin Classics library. These collectible editions are
dressed in the iconic orange and white tri-band cover design, first created in
1935, while french flaps, high-quality paper, and striking cover illustrations
provide the cutting-edge design treatment that is the signature of Penguin
Classics Deluxe Editions today. The Snow Leopard In 1973, Peter Matthiessen and
field biologist George Schaller traveled high into the remote mountains of
Nepal to study the Himalayan blue sheep and possibly glimpse the rare and
beautiful snow leopard. Matthiessen, a student of Zen Buddhism, was also on a
spiritual quest to find the Lama of Shey at the ancient shrine on Crystal
Mountain. The result is a remarkable account of a journey both physical and
spiritual, as the arduous climb yields to Matthiessen a deepening Buddhist
understanding of reality, suffering, impermanence, and beauty.
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The Corpse Flower Anne Mette Hancock 2021-10-12 The Girl With the Dragon Tattoo
meets Sharp Objects in this internationally bestselling psychological thriller,
for fans of Jo Nesbø and Henning Mankell, now for the first time in English.
Danish journalist Heloise Kaldan is in the middle of a nightmare. One of her
sources has been caught lying, and she could lose her job over it. Then she
receives the first in a series of cryptic and unsettling letters from a woman
named Anna Kiel. Wanted in connection with the fatal stabbing of a young lawyer
three years earlier, Anna hasn't been seen by anyone since she left the crime
scene covered in blood. The police think she's fled the country until homicide
detective Erik Scháfer comes up with a lead after the reporter who originally
wrote about the case is found murdered in his apartment. Has Anna Kiel struck
again, or is there more than one killer at large? And why does every clue point
directly to Heloise Kaldan? Meanwhile, the letters keep coming, and they hint
at a connection between Anna and Heloise. As Heloise starts digging deeper, she
realizes that to tell Anna's story she will have to revisit the darkest parts
of her own past--confronting someone she swore she'd never see again. The
Corpse Flower is the first in the #1 bestselling Danish crime series, the
Kaldan and Scháfer mysteries.
Dead Wind Tessa Wegert 2022-03-01 Senior Investigator Shana Merchant must
dredge up dark secrets and old grudges if she's to solve the murder of a
prominent local citizen in the Thousand Islands community she now calls home.
"Wegert nicely balances plot and characterization. Fans of Denise Mina’s Alex
Morrow will be pleased" - Publishers Weekly Starred Review The body is
discovered on Wolfe Island, under the shadow of an enormous wind turbine.
Senior Investigator Shana Merchant, arriving on the scene with fellow
investigator Tim Wellington, can't shake the feeling that she knows the victim
- and the subsequent identification sends shockwaves through their community in
the Thousand Islands of Upstate New York. Politics, power, passion . . . there
are dark undercurrents in Shana's new home, and finding the killer means
dredging up her new friends and neighbors' old grudges and long-kept secrets.
That is, if the killer is from the community at all. For Shana's keeping a
terrible secret of her own: eighteen months ago she escaped from serial killer
Blake Bram's clutches. But has he followed her . . . to kill again? The Shana
Merchant novels are a brilliant blend of chilling psychological thriller and
gripping police procedural, set in an atmospheric island community with a
small-town vibe.
The Military Guide to Financial Independence and Retirement Doug Nordman
2011-06 "Filled with examples, checklists, websites, and a rich collection of
appendices that deal with inflation, multiple income streams, and the value of
a military pension, this book is essential reading for anyone contemplating
retiring from the military"--From publisher's website.
Macbeth Jo Nesbo 2018-04-10 A NEW YORK TIMES NOTABLE BOOK OF 2018 Shakespeare’s
dark and tragic play retold in a heart-pounding New York Times bestselling
thriller from the author of The Snowman and The Thirst. Set in the 1970s in a
run-down, rainy industrial town, Jo Nesbo's Macbeth centers around a police
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force struggling to shed an incessant drug problem. Duncan, chief of police, is
idealistic and visionary, a dream to the townspeople but a nightmare for
criminals. The drug trade is ruled by two drug lords, one of whom—a master of
manipulation named Hecate—has connections with the highest in power, and plans
to use them to get his way. Hecate’s plot hinges on steadily, insidiously
manipulating Inspector Macbeth: the head of SWAT and a man already susceptible
to violent and paranoid tendencies. What follows is an unputdownable story of
love and guilt, political ambition, and greed for more, exploring the darkest
corners of human nature, and the aspirations of the criminal mind.
Cockroaches Jo Nesbo 2014-02-11 #1 NEW YORK TIMES BESTSELLER • In this
installment of the New York Times bestselling series, Jo Nesbo sends Inspector
Harry Hole to Thailand to investigate the murder of an ambassador. "Nesbø never
lets a page go by without making characters and situations vivid."—Houston
Chronicle “I can’t think of anyone who makes my skin crawl like Nesbo."—The New
York Times Book Review When the Norwegian ambassador to Thailand is found dead
in a Bangkok brothel, Inspector Harry Hole is dispatched from Oslo to help hush
up the case. But once he arrives Harry discovers that this case is about much
more than one random murder. There is something else, something more pervasive,
scrabbling around behind the scenes. Or, put another way, for every cockroach
you see in your hotel room, there are hundreds behind the walls. Surrounded by
round-the-clock traffic noise, Harry wanders the streets of Bangkok lined with
go-go bars, temples, opium dens, and tourist traps, trying to piece together
the story of the ambassador’s death even though no one asked him to, and no one
wants him to—not even Harry himself.
Doctor Proctor's Fart Powder: Time-Travel Bath Bomb Jo Nesbo 2012-01-19 The
Fart Powder was such a successful invention that Doctor Proctor couldn't stop
there. Next up: a Time-travel Bath Bomb. Throw the Bath Bomb in the tub, lather
up and imagine where you'd like to visit. The battle of Waterloo? No problem.
The French Revolution? Let's go! Doctor Proctor has plans for this new
invention. Years ago he lost his true love, Juliette Margarine, and now he
wants to change the past and win her back. But when his plan goes awry, it's up
to Nilly and LIsa to travel in time and save the day.
The Wasp Factory Iain Banks 2013-07-02 The polarizing literary debut by
Scottish author Ian Banks, The Wasp Factory is the bizarre, imaginative,
disturbing, and darkly comic look into the mind of a child psychopath. Meet
Frank Cauldhame. Just sixteen, and unconventional to say the least: Two years
after I killed Blyth I murdered my young brother Paul, for quite different and
more fundamental reasons than I'd disposed of Blyth, and then a year after that
I did for my young cousin Esmerelda, more or less on a whim. That's my score to
date. Three. I haven't killed anybody for years, and don't intend to ever
again. It was just a stage I was going through.
The Devil's Star Jo Nesbo 2010-03-09 Oslo is sweltering in the summer heat when
a young woman is murdered in her flat. One finger has been cut off and a tiny
red diamond in the shape of a pentagram—a five-pointed star—is found under her
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eyelid. Detective Harry Hole is assigned the case with Tom Waaler, a colleague
he neither likes nor trusts. He believes Tom is behind a gang of arms
smugglers—and the murder of his partner. But Harry, an off-the-rails alcoholic,
is barely holding on to his job and has little choice but to play nice. Five
days later, another woman is reported missing. When her severed finger is found
adorned with a star-shaped red diamond ring, Harry fears a serial killer is on
the loose. Determined to find the killer and expose the crooked Tom Waaler,
Harry discovers the two investigations melding in unexpected ways. But pursuing
the truth comes at a price, and soon Harry finds himself on the run and forced
to make difficult decisions about a future he may not live to see. One of the
brightest stars of Scandinavian crime writing, Jo NesbØ has been compared to
Ian Rankin, Michael Connelly, and Henning Mankell. His novels are bestsellers
throughout Europe, acclaimed by critics and revered by aficionados of thrillers
and mysteries. Brilliantly plotted and paced, The Devil's Star shows NesbØ at
his absolute best, combining powerful emotional resonance with truly stunning
suspense.
The Texas Job Reavis Z. Wortham 2022-02-15 Some men are destined for danger
Texas Ranger Tom Bell is simply tracking a fugitive killer in 1931 when he
rides into Kilgore, a hastily erected shanty town crawling with rough and
desperate men—oil drillers who've come by the thousands in search of work. The
sheriff of the boomtown is overwhelmed and offers no help, nor are any of the
roughnecks inclined to assist the young Ranger in his search for the wanted
man. In fact, it soon becomes apparent that the lawman's presence has irritated
the wrong people, and when two failed attempts are made on his life, Bell knows
he's getting closer to finding out who is responsible for cheating and
murdering local landowners to access the rich oil fields flowing beneath their
farms. When they ambush him for a third time, they make the fatal mistake of
killing someone close to him and leaving the Ranger alive. Armed with his
trademark 1911 Colt .45 and the Browning automatic he liberated from a
gangster's corpse, Tom Bell cuts a swath of devastation through the heart of
East Texas in search of the consortium behind the lethal land-grab scheme.
Blood on Snow Jo Nesbo 2015-04-07 From the #1 New York Times bestselling author
of Cockroaches, Olav Johansen is a walking contradiction: a cold-blooded killer
with a heart of gold. This was not a problem—until he fell for his boss’s
wife…. “Nesbø’s much-heralded gifts are on display.” —The New York Times Book
Review Olav is a fixer for a high-profile crime kingpin in 1970s Oslo. He
easily takes care of anyone who causes trouble for his boss. But he is more
complicated than he seems. Olav's latest job puts him at the pinnacle of his
trade, but it may become his greatest mistake: It turns out that the more you
know about your boss's business, the more your boss might want you fixed
yourself—especially if you're falling for his wife.
Knife Jo Nesbo 2020-06-02 NEW YORK TIMES BESTSELLER WINNER OF THE RIVERTON
PRIZE Brilliant, rogue police detective Harry Hole—at the centre of 11
bestselling crime novels including The Snowman and The Thirst—is back and once
again hunting the mastermind killer who has haunted his entire career. This
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time his reasons are intensely personal. Harry Hole is not in a good place.
Rakel—the only woman he's ever loved—has kicked him out, permanently. He's been
given a chance for a new start with the Oslo Police, but it's in the cold case
office, when what he really wants is to be investigating cases he suspects have
ties to Svein Finne, the serial rapist and murderer Harry helped put behind
bars. Finne is free after a decade in prison and Harry is certain he has taken
up where he left off. But things will get worse. When Harry wakes up the
morning after a drunken night with blood on his hands that's clearly not his
own, it's the beginning of what will be a waking nightmare the likes of which
even he could never have imagined.
Knife Jo Nesbo 2019-07-09 Brilliant, audaciously rogue police officer, Harry
Hole from The Snowman and The Thirst, is back and in the throes of a new,
unanticipated rage--once again hunting the murderer who has haunted his entire
career. Harry Hole is not in a good place. Rakel--the only woman he's ever
loved--has ended it with him, permanently. He's been given a chance for a new
start with the Oslo Police but it's in the cold case office, when what he
really wants is to be investigating cases he suspects have ties to Svein Finne,
the serial rapist and murderer who Harry helped put behind bars. And now, Finne
is free after a decade-plus in prison--free, and Harry is certain, unreformed
and ready to take up where he left off. But things will get worse. When Harry
wakes up the morning after a blackout, drunken night with blood that's clearly
not his own on his hands, it's only the very beginning of what will be a waking
nightmare the likes of which even he could never have imagined.
The Killer Inside Me Jim Thompson 2011-11-01 Everyone in the small town of
Central City, Texas loves Lou Ford. A deputy sheriff, Lou's known to the smalltime criminals, the real-estate entrepreneurs, and all of his coworkers -- the
low-lifes, the big-timers, and everyone in-between -- as the nicest guy around.
He may not be the brightest or the most interesting man in town, but
nevertheless, he's the kind of officer you're happy to have keeping your
streets safe. The sort of man you might even wish your daughter would end up
with someday. But behind the platitudes and glad-handing lurks a monster the
likes of which few have seen. An urge that has already claimed multiple lives,
and cost Lou his brother Mike, a self-sacrificing construction worker fell to
his death on the job in what was anything but an accident. A murder that Lou is
determined to avenge -- and if innocent people have to die in the process,
well, that's perfectly all right with him. In The Killer Inside Me, Thompson
goes where few novelists have dared to go, giving us a pitch-black glimpse into
the mind of the American Serial Killer years before Charles Manson, John Wayne
Gacy, and Brett Easton Ellis's American Psycho, in the novel that will forever
be known as the master performance of one of the greatest crime novelists of
all time.
Midnight Sun Jo Nesbo 2016-02-16 From the #1 New York Times bestselling author
of Cockroaches, a “forcefully written story of personal defeat, despair, and
salvation” (The New York Times Book Review) about a man with one small
problem—his former boss, Oslo's most notorious drug kingpin, wants him dead. "A
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fun read, with a likable protagonist and a brisk, page-turning pace." —Los
Angeles Times Ulf was once the kingpin's fixer, but after betraying him, Ulf is
now the one his former boss wants fixed. Hiding out at the end of the line in
northern Norway, Ulf lives among the locals. A mother and son befriend him, and
their companionship stirs something deep in him that he thought was long dead.
As he awaits the inevitable arrival of his murderous pursuers, he questions if
redemption is at all possible or if, as he's always believed, “hope is a real
bastard.”
Namesake Megan Lavey-Heaton 2017-05-13
Upperdown David Brennan 2019-06-27
Using the Electric VLSI Design System Steven M. Rubin 2009-02
The Leopard Jo Nesbo 2011-12-13 INTERNATIONAL BESTSELLER • “Meaty, gripping,
full of tantalizing twists” (Associated Press), this installment of the
international bestselling series brings Inspector Harry Hole back from Hong
Kong hot on the trail of a serial killer. Inspector Harry Hole has retreated to
Hong Kong, escaping the trauma of his last case in squalid opium dens, when two
young women are found dead in Oslo, both drowned in their own blood. Media
coverage quickly reaches a fever pitch. There are no clues, the police
investigation is stalled, and Harry—the one man who might be able to help—can’t
be found. After he returns to Oslo, the killer strikes again, Harry’s instincts
take over, and nothing can keep him from the investigation, though there is
little to go on. Worse, he will soon come to understand that he is dealing with
a psychopath who will put him to the test, both professionally and personally,
as never before.
The Thirst Jo Nesbo 2017-05-09 #1 INTERNATIONAL BESTSELLER • In this
electrifying thriller from the author of Police and The Snowman, Inspector
Harry Hole hunts down a serial murderer who targets his victims—on Tinder. The
murder victim, a self-declared Tinder addict. The one solid clue—fragments of
rust and paint in her wounds—leaves the investigating team baffled. Two days
later, there’s a second murder: a woman of the same age, a Tinder user, an
eerily similar scene. The chief of police knows there’s only one man for this
case. But Harry Hole is no longer with the force. He promised the woman he
loves, and he promised himself, that he’d never go back: not after his last
case, which put the people closest to him in grave danger. But there’s
something about these murders that catches his attention, something in the
details that the investigators have missed. For Harry, it’s like hearing “the
voice of a man he was trying not to remember.” Now, despite his promises,
despite everything he risks, Harry throws himself back into the hunt for a
figure who haunts him, the monster who got away.
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